
           
 

 

 

              

 

 

Maria Timo, Principal                                 Mark Goldberg, Assistant Principal  
Janice Dalton, Assistant Principal  

         Nicole D’Agosta, Assistant Principal 

         Sean O’Neill, Assistant Principal  
 

 

September, 2018 

RE: School ID Cards 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child is receiving a school identification badge. Every student MUST wear these 

identification cards around their neck for safety and lunchroom purposes daily. The school 

purchased every student a badge and neck lanyard. It will be the student’s responsibility to 

ensure that they do not misplace or lose this badge. The cost of a replacement badge will be 

$5.00. This policy was instituted to ensure all students get their lunch in a timely fashion and to 

easily identify every student. The Bar Code on the badge must be scanned by the student when 

getting on the lunch line.    

All parents are required to complete the tear-off below to acknowledge your understanding of the 

new ID badge police.  Please return the tear-off below to your child’s social studies teacher. If 

you have any questions, you can contact your grade Assistant Principal. Please remind your child 

to secure their ID badge in the same place every day and to wear it upon entering the school.   

 

   Grade 6 Assistant Principal    ext. 2491 

Grade 7 Assistant Principal   ext. 4241 

  Grade 8 Assistant Principal    ext. 3260 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in this matter.  

 

Maria Timo 

Principal 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

I have read and understand the Identification Badge and Cell Phone policy. 

 

Student Name_______________________________________ Class________________ 

Parent Name_______________________________________  Date________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________ 


